
Circular No.  BBPS/GAR/PC/513/2022-23 30th September, 2022

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school has revised its School’s Bag Policy 2022 as per the latest
guidelines of the Education Department, Madhya Pradesh Government. You must ensure that-

● Students will keep all the learning materials (books, note books, workbooks etc) in their bags as
per the school time table of the particular day.

● Students will not bring any unnecessary materials in the school.

● No trolley bags are allowed for students.

Regards

Team BBPS Gadarwara


